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1 EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

1.1 At the Streets, Environment and Homes Scrutiny Sub-Committee meeting 
on 12 September 2017 Members made recommendations to Cabinet. 

1.2 The responses to the scrutiny recommendations arising from this meeting 
were presented to Cabinet at its meeting on 26 February 2018.  

1.3 The Cabinet responses to the scrutiny recommendations from the Streets, 
Environment and Homes Scrutiny Sub-Committee is now attached as 
Appendix 1 to this report. 

2. RECOMMENDATIONS

2.1 The Streets, Environment and Homes Scrutiny Sub-Committee is invited to 
comment on the recommendations and to note the report. 
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